
West End third sector meeting
#dundeewestend
Are you a third sector organisation in the West End that would like to meet
new  people  and  other  third  sector  organisations  to  work  together  more
collaboratively for the benefit of the community?

If so, why not attend the West End Third Sector Network meeting taking place
tomorrow – Thursday 8th December – between 10am to 12 noon at the Corso
Street Sheltered Lounge.
 
To book a place or for more information contact Katie Angus – contact details
are in the poster.
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